
November 01, 2021

Ms. Patricia Davis, M.S.C.E., P.E.
City Engineer
City of Pflugerville
15500 Sun Light Near Way, #B, Bldg 6
Pflugerville, TX 78660

Re:  Grand Avenue Reconstruction
Bid Award Recommendation

Dear Ms. Davis:

Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. (K-H) has reviewed the bid documents submitted by
Austin Underground Inc, Capital Excavation Co, Chasco Constructors LTD. LLP., Patin
Construction LLC, Smith Constructing Co. Inc., Terra Path Inc. on October 29, 2021.
All the bid packages received from the contractors appear to be complete and include
a bid bond and acknowledgement of Addendums 1 & 2.

Based on our comparison, Terra Path Inc is the lowest bidder on this project with base
bid of $2,756,000.00. We recommend excluding the Alternative Bid Item 1 for “Water
Filled Barrier (350) (TL-3) from use during construction, as the total bid from Terra
Path Inc. for Portable CTB base bid items was $56,241.90 compared to the alternative
bid item was $159,870.00.

Kimley-Horn has checked the bids submitted and determined that all bids were
responsive and no errors were made. Kimley-Horn recommends that the City of
Pflugerville accept the base bid of $2,756,000.00 and award this project to Terra Path
Inc

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC.

Samuel J. Lundquist, P.E.

Attachments:
Bid Tabs Summary


